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Friday 26th January 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very happy to be participating in this year’s NSPCC Number Day. This year the event will 
be held on Friday 2nd February 2024.  
 
We are inviting children to dress up to raise awareness for the NSPCC. Here are some ideas for 
dressing up: 

• any item of clothing number-themed or maths-related; 

• favourite sports tops; 

• a TTRockstar Avatar; 

• a domino, a calculator, a dice. 
 
The theme this year will be DRESSING UP FOR DIGITS!  
Children will be taking part in board game challenges, competitions and number activities 
throughout the day. If you have any of the following games at home that could be used in school 
for the day, please let your child’s class teacher know and send them in! We promise to take 
great care of them and return them at the end of Friday 2nd February. We are looking for any 
game that involves counting such as traditional ones like Snakes and Ladders, Dominoes, 
Frustration and Ludo, as well as others that you may have at home. Orchard Toys games are 
particularly good.  
 
We welcome you to come and join us at 2.30pm for our whole-school assembly to celebrate this 
special day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr M Zoumides 
Maths Leader 
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